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AUGUST 

       HISTORICAL and ARCHEOLOGICAL SOCIETY of FORT RILEY 

A Letter from the President           

Hello HASFR Members and Friends, 

 I would like to start off by saying thank you to the 2020-2021 

Executive Board for allowing me the privilege to serve as the HASFR 

President. I am honored to hold this position and look forward to serving 

with my fellow board members and enhancing relationships within our 

community. I would also like to thank the 2020-2021 HASFR Board for 

their amazing contributions last year amid a challenging time with many 

restrictions. Their hard work set the foundation for HASFR to continue 

to thrive when faced with unprecedented challenges.  This year we are 

looking forward to a fabulous time while continuing to preserve and share 

the history of Fort Riley together.  

We held our annual Ice Cream Social/Membership Drive on 

Sunday August 8
th

 and you all know that meant sharing some of Libby 

Custer’s Famous Apple Pie. That also now means our Apple Pie Pre-

Sales have begun, so be sure to get your order in early as pre-sales end 

September 10
th

! Apple Day will be Saturday September 25
th

, and we will 

need all the support we can get with making pies the week of September 

20
th

-24
th

, be on the lookout as our volunteer sign up link will be posted to 

our Facebook page soon. 

Apple Day means fall is here and that means Ghost Tours and 

the stunning Tour of Homes is on the horizon. HASFR is fortunate to be 

a part of these traditional events. We have been hard at work planning for 

these events and other opportunities for our community throughout the 

year. This would not be possible without our amazing volunteers in 

HASFR. Thank you! 

Looking forward to seeing you at Pie Making Week or Apple Day, 

Mary Teller                                                                                                         

HASFR President 2021-2022 

Follow us on Facebook for 

news, photos, and event 

information! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/fortrileyhistory 

In this issue >>> 



 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome New Members! 

                                      

   

Thank you for joining us for our annual ice cream social & membership drive! 

Wendy Winston 

Rebecca McMullen 

Brittany Peacock 

Rebecca Luttrell                 

Jackie Waugh 

Sara Arriaga  

Keyona Raby 

Aracely Niewenhuis 

Victoria Rios-Furlow 

Gemma Kellogg 
 

Mary Burgess 

Stephanie Norman 

Charlene Hetzog 

Elizabeth Vogt 

Morgan Smith 

Susan Cebula 

Krystle Koch 

Allison Chase 

Amanda Stewart 

Brandy Mitchell 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

President - Mary T. 

Vice President - Melissa Y. 

Senior Advisor - Allison K. 

Secretary - Marie G. 

Treasurer - Pamela B. 

Honorary President - Fay S. 

Custer House Rentals - Deidre M. 

Docent Coordinator - Lynda S. 

Communications - Charlene H. 

Ghost Tours - Richard C. & Julia H. 

Historian - Tessa B. 

2021-2022 Board Members 

Research Historian - Sarah H. & Jane C. 

JC Lady Trooper Rep. - Jimi P. 

Membership - Bridget G. 

Newsletter Editor - Megan Y. 

Pie King & Queen - Chris S. & Amanda S. 

Post Archaeologist - Fiona P. 

Tour of Homes - Christy S. & Maggie T. 

Volunteer Coordinator -  Billie P. 

Ways & Means - Megan S. 

Parliamentarian - Brooke A. 

Plaques - Kristi G. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In The Next Issue 

Apple Day information 

Volunteer Sign-up 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Coming soon >>> 

Newsletter by: Megan York 


